
26/03/2019 

MRS Joyce Fernandes 
860 The Horsley DR 
Smithfield NSW 2164 
joyce.fernandes@crcind.com 

RE: DA2019/0191 - 2 A West Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I would like to object to this DA.
The public land should not be used for a private development.
This is a walkway that is frequently used by the public and should not be removed. It should 
remain accessible by the public.
I regularly use this walkway for weekend walks and would be devastated to see the destruction 
of the wildlife habitat along this street. 

Sent: 26/03/2019 2:23:49 PM
Subject: Online Submission


